
Dear Rocky View County, 

I am writing regarding my property located at  
. Earlier this year, my father   and brother 
 both removed their names from the property and added my name, 

 as well as my wife’s, .  

He gave me the responsibility to deal with the property, but a few weeks later, he 
committed suicide.  

It has been a hard year and I am requesting you to consider removing the penalty 
fee that I have been charged (12%).  If you could please get back to me ASAP so I can 
deal with the remaining amount. Thank you.  
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